From: Implementation

To: Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation

Cc: info@cwwtpr.com; _

Subject: WW010003 Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation Project - Huntingdonshire District Council response
to Section 56 Notice

Date: 11 July 2023 17:06:04

Attachments:

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Section 56 of the Planning Act 2008, Regulation 9 of the Infrastructure Planning (Applications:
Prescribed Forms and Procedure) Regulations 2009, Regulation 16 of the Infrastructure Planning
(Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017

I am writing further to the email received by Huntingdonshire District Council on 7t June 2023 from the
Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation Project Team, concerning the acceptance for
examination of the application by Anglian Water Services Limited for a Development Consent Order in
relation to the Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation project.

As advised in previous correspondence, we wish to reiterate that Huntingdonshire District Council does
not intend to participate further in the Development Consent Order process.

Please could I request confirmation of the safe receipt of this email?

Thank you and kind regards,

Tianna Woolf

Tianna Woolf
Administration Assistant - Implementation team

Huntingdonshire District Council
Pathfinder House
St Marys Street

Huntingdon

PE29 3TN
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